
ET Solar Group Announces Establishment of Korean Subsidiary in Seoul, Korea  
 
 
    NANJING, China, May 19 /Xinhua-PRNewswire/ -- ET Solar Group Corp. ("ET 
Solar"), a Nanjing-based vertically integrated manufacturer of photovoltaic 
products including ingots, wafers, modules, and state-of-the-art dual-axis 
tracking systems with manufacturing facilities located in Taizhou, China, 
announced today that it has established a wholly owned subsidiary in Seoul, 
Korea. 
 
    Following the establishment of an Italian office in Rome this March, ET 
Solar now opens a subsidiary in Seoul to handle sales and procurement 
efforts in Korea. 
 
    "We see Korea as the second largest PV market in the near future in 
Asia ex-Japan, and the establishment of our presence will further 
strengthen our global brand name and enable us to better understand and 
address the fast increasing demand of PV equipment and turnkey solutions in 
this market," commented Dennis She, Chief Sales Officer of ET Solar. "In 
particular, Korea is an ideal market for dual-axis tracking systems and ET 
Solar is one of the very few companies that is offering both modules and 
state-of-the-art tracking systems to our customers in the region." 
 
 
 
    Contact information: 
 
    ET Solar Korea 
    B-605, Ssangyong IT tween tower, 
    442-5, Sangdaewon-Dong, Seongnam City, Kyunggi-Do, Korea 
    About ET Solar: 
 
    ET Solar is a vertically integrated solar component manufacturer. 
Headquartered in Nanjing, China, ET Solar has two manufacturing facilities 
in Taizhou, China. The company's diversified products range from mono- and 
multicrystalline ingots, mono- and multicrystalline silicon wafers, 
modules, dual-axis tracker systems and BIVP products. ET Solar has been 
implementing sales through a combination of extensive direct sales and 
global distribution. Marketing and after-sales services throughout the 
United States, Germany, Italy and Spain ensure our products are readily 
accessible in the world's major solar markets. With a concerted effort to 
supply our customers with tailor-made modules for customer specific 
requirements, ET Solar provides pro-active solutions for everyone's solar 
energy needs. 
 
 
 
    For more information, please contact: 
 
     Marieke Lubbers 
     ET Solar Group Corp. 
     Tel:   +86-25-8689-8098 
     Email: marieke@etsolar.com 
 
 


